
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, March 8, 2021 11 :07 AM 
1oycepalmer68@yahoo.com ' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02664-2021 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Good Morning, Joyce Palmer 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: joycepa1mer68@everyactioncustom.com <joycepa1mer68@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 8, 202110:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

As a concerned 75 year old Florida citizen, I am a palled by the Commission's archaic economic screening practices. We 
need to make energy more efficient than less given the influx of new residents each day. No other state is using our 
protocols. Please wake up and address these issues not only for us but our children and their offspring. 

Sincerely, 
Joyce Palmer 
Deland, FL 32720 
joycepalmer68@yahoo.com 
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